
From: Blevins, Mike  
Sent: Monday, September 10, 2018 11:45 AM 
To: Delerme, Raul <rdelerme@howardcountymd.gov> 
Subject: Blandair 
 
Raul, 
 
We have played U11 through U18 games at Blandair thus far.  There have also been collegiate games 
there.  This is what we have had. 
 

 March 10 and 11 we held the first baseball tournament at Blandair and Troy Park call Opening 

Day.  The tournament was held in partnership with USSSA.  There were 12 teams that 

participated in the tournament among the U14, U12, and U11 divisions.     

 42 teams at the Spring Shoot Out March 16,17,18. 

 On March 24 and 25 the Turf Wars baseball tournament in partnership with USSSA had 34 teams 

participate. 

 The One Day Challenge Series Baseball tournament will be held on March 31 at Blandair and 

Troy.  There are 34 teams registered for the tournament. 

 83 baseball teams participated in Turf Wars 2 held in partnership with USSSA at Savage, 

Western Regional, Troy and Blandair Parks on June 29/June 30/July1. 

 51 teams participated in the youth baseball 4th of July Classic tournament held in partnership with 

USSSA. This was a new baseball tournament added this year. 

 There were 20 teams  registered to participate in the Battle of the Bats baseball tournament and 

partnership with USSSA baseball will be held July 28 & 29. 

 
We also utilized the fields for two large lacrosse tournaments that brought in over 1,500 players this 
Summer. 
 
Economic Impact based on these tournaments alone is around $1,000,000, this is based on the Tourism 
Impact Study that we use which was completed in 2104. 
 
Michael Blevins, CPRP 
Sports Manager 
Howard County Recreation & Parks 
7120 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia, MD 21046 
Office: 410-313-1691 
Fax: 410-313-4660 
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